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In order to ensure preparedness for GST implementation from 1% of
July 2017, Ministry of Electronics & Information Technology has
launched a dedicated Webpage for facilitating taxpayers with regard
to addressing issues related to Information Technology Services &
Electronics goods.

The Webpage can be accessed through Ministry’s Web Portal
http://meity.gov.in/ .

Individuals, Companies and Entrepreneurs in IT & Electronics sector
can visit the webpage for sector-specific information.

The web page also enables filing of grievances in relation to
implementation of GST.



